
SPECIAL ASSISTANT TO THE SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

January 30, 1936 

My dear Mr. Messersmith: 

I received your letter of January 17th 

and I am exceedingly sorry to learn that you 

are still feeling rather badly. I only hope 

that you will really take care of yourself 

and not take any chances at this particular 

time. 

We were very interested to receive your 

comments on the visit of the Austrians to 

Prague as well as on the subject of the 

possible restoration of the monarchy. 

With all good wishes and hoping that 

you will very soon be entirely recovered, 

Very sincerely yours, 

The Honorable 
George S. Messersmith, 

American Minister, 
Vienna, Austria. 


